
 

 

Seat Belts Save Lives.   

Buckle Up Everyone 

Every Time! 

O 
n Wednesday, Mar. 22, 2017, the Florida Department 

of Transportation (FDOT) will host an informational 

Open House for the resurfacing project on Military Trail 

(State Road 809) from just south of Lake Worth Road to just 

south of Southern Boulevard, at the Village of Palm Springs 

Library Meeting Room (adjacent to Village Hall), 217 Cypress 

Lane, Palm Springs, FL, 33461.  
 

 Project personnel will be on hand to discuss the scope 

of work, construction schedule, and address questions and 

comments one-on-one. Please note: There will not be a formal 

presentation. Guests may arrive at any time between 4 p.m. 

and 6 p.m. 
 

 This 3.931-mile project will begin Thursday, Mar. 30, 

2017 and is expected to be completed in summer 2018, 

weather permitting. The construction cost is $8.5 million. Work 

is being performed by Ranger Construction Industries, Inc., 

with AIM Engineering overseeing the project.  
 

Scope of Work:  

 Roadway milling and resurfacing  

 Drainage installation 

 Signing and pavement markings 

 Detectable warning devices 

 Signalization improvements  
 

Maintenance of Traffic: 

 In order to do this work safely, it will be necessary to 

close travel lanes at various times and locations. Work will be 

done in phases to minimize impacts on the community and 

motoring public.  
 

 Project-related lane closures can be expected daily, 9 

a.m. until 3:30 p.m., and nightly, 9 p.m. until 6 a.m. Sunday 

night through Friday morning. Sidewalks may also be closed at 

various times and locations; however, pedestrian access will 

be maintained at all times.  

Military Trail  

Open House 

Wednesday, Mar. 22, 2017 

4 p.m. - 6 p.m.  

Village of Palm Springs 

 Library Meeting Room 

217 Cypress Lane 

Palm Springs, FL 33461 

 

Public participation is solicited without 

regard to race, color, national origin, age, 

sex,  religion, disability  

or family status. 
          

If you need special accommodations 

under the Americans with Disabilities Act 

or require translation services (free of 

charge) please contact Meredith Cruz, 

Project Public Information Officer, prior to 

the meeting. She can be reached by 

phone at 561-641-6440 or email at 

mcruz@corradino.com. 

 

Please visit www.d4fdot.com for 

information on FDOT construction projects 

in Palm Beach County.  
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